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Events.  

We acknowledge that Holy Cross  Par-
ish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the 
traditional homeland of the Nêhiyawak 
(Cree), Nahkawé (Saulteaux) and Na-
kota and homeland of the Métis Na-

tion, Dakota and  Lakota.  

32nd SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

1 Kings 17:10-16   /   Hebrews 9:24-28   /   Mark 12:38-44 



What’s Happening at Holy Cross   

CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNER 

 CWL NEWS 

What’s Happening at Holy Cross  
 

 

CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNER 
The winner of the November 3, 2024 draw was #49 Leah & Reid Baiton 

    MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 10-16, 2024 

Sat Nov. 9 For the repose of the soul of Don Kent, offered by Joyce & Family. 

Sun. Nov. 10 For the special intentions of Janelle Herauf, offered by Bob & Helen Herauf. 

Tues. Nov. 12 For the repose of the soul of Jim Butchko offered by Joyce Kent. 

Wed.  Nov. 13 PRO POPULO for Nov. 9 and 10. 

Thurs. Nov. 14 For the repose of the soul of Brenda Achtemichuk offered by Joyce Kent. 

Fri. Nov. 15 PRO POPULO for Nov. 16 and 17. 

Sat. Nov. 16 For the repose of the souls of Alma and Ted Dizy, offered by the family. 

Sun . Nov. 17 For the repose of the soul of George White (10 year anniversary, offered by the White Family. 

HOLY CROSS 65th Anniversary Pictorial Directory 

 Family photo sessions will be done in the Gerein 
Centre from November 20 to 23 and a free photo of 
you/your family will be published in the directory.      
Extra pictures may be purchased, if desired.  All       
registered parishioners should already have received a 
call to book an appointment.  If we missed you    
somehow, please call the office and let Martin know. 

 We invite all who have been attending Holy 
Cross to join our parishioner family by filling out the 
form below  and drop it in the collection basket or by 
contacting the office to register. 

 At the CWL meeting on Tuesday 28 doz muffins 
were collected for Sacred Heart School.  Many thanks 
to you faithful bakers who remember the muffins for 
hungry young schoolers each month. 

 It was a large funeral for Brenda Achtemichuk at 
Holy Child Parish and well attended by Holy Cross   
parishioners.  There were 16 of our members serving 
as an Honor Guard. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Dec. 5, Tues.—CWL Christmas Party (please 
bring a guest) following adoration, mass, “Light Up 
for Christ” and a short business meeting.  Members are 
asked to bring a savory or sweet appetizer.  Gifts will be 
collected for the Marian Centre staff.  And asking for a 
$3 donation for Teen Parents.  Please plan to attend. 

 Dec. 5 & 6, Thurs. & Fri. after 9:00am Mass—
cabbage roll making in the Gerein Centre for the 
Christmas Bake Sale.  Preparing cabbage leaves and 
meats will be done Thursday; making the cabbage rolls 
themselves will be done Friday.  All ladies are welcome 
to join in.   

 Dec. 7 & 8, Sat. & Sun—Christmas Bake Sale.  
Parishioners wishing to make a donation, please bring 
your baking to the church at 10 am Sat. or before the 
masses both days. 

 Pre Orders for cabbage rolls: call Marie 
Lebersback @306-527-2300.  $25 for a package of 24.   

 CWL memberships of $42 are now being collect-
ed for 2025. Please place your cash or cheque (made 
out to Holy Cross CWL) in an envelope marked CWL.   

Welcome to any new parishioners.  Please register with the Parish Office.  Fill in the blanks below and drop 
it into the collection basket or email the office (hc.office@holycrossregina.ca).  Let’s get started! 

Name:______________________________________________________________ 

Email:______________________________________________________________ 

Phone:______________________________________________________________ 

Mass of Choice: _____   Sat evening 5:00 pm         _____    Sun morning 9:00 am 

Fees.  Include your name, any change of mailing       
address, email, or phone number.  Place the envelope in 
the designated basket marked”CWL” in the church or 
drop it off at the office.  

 Please consider joining our membership, as we 
continue our charitable ministry and service to our   
community. We meet the first Tuesday of the months of    
October – December and February – June.  

 SUNDAY  
MISSALS   

2025                    
are here. 

$5.00 per 
copy 

GEREIN  
CENTRE 



  CLOTHING DRIVE 

 Let the Knights of Columbus help you to thin out your 
closet of clothing you no longer wear or want.  The Knights 
at Holy Cross will be collecting clothes from Nov. 9 to Dec.1 
Men’s clothes will be delivered to the Marian Centre, while 
women’s and children’s clothes will be given to Visitation 
House.  Containers will be located in the Gerein Centre and 
the Douglas Ave. entrance. 

 Thank you for your continued support and generosity.  
If you have any questions please contact Don Harazny at 
dharazny@sasktel.net. 

K OF C CAROL FESTIVAL 

This event will take place over two evenings on 
Monday, Nov 25th and Tuesday, Nov 26th from 7-9pm at 
the Knox Metropolitan United Church in Regina.  

The Knights of Columbus have partnered with        
Access Communications to air this live on Access Now TV 
and Access Now App.  

Many local choirs will be performing to help raise 
not only our spirits but also much needed funds to help our 
charities. This year we are financially supporting Chili For 
Children, Charmichael Outreach, Access Communica-
tions Children’s Fund, and the Knights of Columbus 
Foundation Coats for Kids Program.  

 We ask for your support of the Carol Festival by at-
tendance and getting the word out to others, bringing our 
community together, making the festival a success and 
making a difference in people’s lives. 

NOVEMBER EVENTS 

Sun. 10th—5:00 p.m. Holy Cross Harvest Supper,             
Resurrection Parish Hall. 
Sat. 9th to Sun. Dec. 1st—Clothing Drive 
Wed. 13th—7:00 pm—KofC Chapter meeting at St. Basil 
Parish 
Sun. 17th—10:00 am Pancake Breakfast 
Tues. 19th—7:30 pm monthly Council meeting 

        

COMING 

Sunday, Nov. 17 

 

What does it take to become a Knight of Columbus? 

Find out by filling out an information request ballot at 
the K of C information table located in the Gerein Centre of 
the Church. You will be contacted by a Knight from the  
Gerein Council. 
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KNIGHTS KORNER 

36 Years of Service to Holy Cross 
1988-2024 

PRO-LIFE NEWS 

PARISHIONERS’ CORNER 

Adults: $10,  
Student: $5,   
Children Under 6: Free 

 According to Campaign Life Coalition (CLC) 
abortion has killed over four million preborn babies in 
Canada since its legalization in 1969.  That is roughy 
equivalent to the population of Alberta.  Source: 
LifeSiteNews, Oct. 24, 2024.  

 CLC director Pete Baklinski claims, “Justin Tru-
deau is the most pro-abortion Prime Minister in Cana-
da’s history.  He has done more than any other to   
increase access and expand abortion in Canada.  He 
has poured hundreds of millions of dollars into        
national abortion groups to do this.” 

 Meanwhile, Statistics Canada has reported  
Canada’s birthrate is 1.2 per woman of childbearing 
age. Sept 25, 2024. 

Birthdays this week: 

 Sun. Nov. 10—Janelle Herauf, Mon. 11th—Blaine 
Ferrara, Wed. 13th—Rita Gareau. Happy birthday, all! 

 The Lord bless you and keep you!  The Lord 
let His Face shine upon you, and be gracious to 
you!  The Lord look upon you kindly and give you 
peace! 

 Hopefully, when we have the new pictorial       
directory done, we will have the names and birth dates 
of many more parishioners so we can include them 
here and send them all our good wishes. 

 Andrew Preiner was taken to Pasqua Hospital 
recently.  Please pray for him and for his wife Margaret.  

 Surgery is apparently on the schedule for Gretta-
Lynn Ell as she remains in hospital. Your prayers for a 
successful resolution to her medical issues are          
welcome, and for her husband Eldon. 

 Jim Butchko’s funeral took place on Saturday 
here at Holy Cross.  May his soul and the souls of all 
the faithful departed rest in peace.  Our condolences to 
Louella, Darcy, Marilyn, Jason and other family           
members. 

 There is a note in the CWL News about Brenda’s 
Achtemichuk’s funeral last week. 

 Thanks to everyone who signed up to help with 
the Harvest Supper today.  If you had fun making      
cabbage rolls, you can do it again soon.  See the CWL 
News. 

 We hope you went to check out the Holly Jolly 
Christmas Market for those unique gifts for Christmas.  
Thanks to Melanie and Megan Fenrick for their hard 
work organizing this event. 

 Remember to vote this week. You have a say in 
the values representing you. 

 Please let us know about any parishioner news 
so we can pass it on to others for prayers in need or in 
celebration.  Contact Martin at 306-347-0929 or  
pastoral.assistant@holycrossregina.ca or Joyce          
Murphy at 306-789-1983 or byapple@sasktel.net. 

mailto:pastoral.assistant@holycrossregina.ca
mailto:byapple@sasktel.net


What’s Happening in the Archdiocese 

ARCHBISHOP’S APPEAL 

 Jesus honors the poor widow who offers two small 
coins—all she has—to the temple treasury. Her generosity 
teaches us that the value of a gift lies not in its monetary 
worth but in the love and sacrifice it represents. In support-
ing the Archbishop’s Appeal, even modest contributions 
become powerful when given from the heart. Our collective 
offerings, big or small, unite to make a significant impact. 
Like the widow, let us give not from surplus but from faith, 
trusting that God will multiplyi our gifts for His greater glory. 

Bulletin Reflection 

 That we would grow in our understanding of what it 
means to be Many People united in the heart of Christ. 
That we would live out the call to unity, and open our 
hearts to the beauty of Christian generosity through this 
year’s Archbishop’s Appeal. 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit 

 “I say to you, this poor widow put in more than 
all the other contributors to the treasury. For they 
all contributed out of their abundance; but she out 
of her poverty has put in everything she had, her 
whole living.” (Mark 12:43-44)  

 Jesus gets right to the point – we are all called to 
give money to support the mission of the Church,        
regardless of our circumstances. No gift is too small or 
insignificant! Giving money to support the mission of our 
local parish is a matter of our faith, just like praying and 
participating in parish ministries. When you make a       
financial offering, is it from your “first fruits” or from what 
is “left over”?  

Stewardship Bulletin Bit 

 “I say to you, this poor widow put in more than 
all the other contributors to the treasury. For they all 
contributed out of their abundance; but she out of 
her poverty has put in everything she had, her whole 
living.” (Mark 12:43-44)  

 Jesus gets right to the point – we are all called to 
give money to support the mission of the Church,       
regardless of our circumstances. No gift is too small or 
insignificant! Giving money to support the mission of our 
local parish is a matter of our faith, just like praying and 
participating in parish ministries. When you make a       
financial offering, is it from your “first fruits” or from what 
is “left over”?  

CWL Corner  

 • Calendar item: Save the Date, the 102nd Regina 
Diocesan Convention will be held on Saturday, May 3rd, 
2025, at St. Joseph’s in Moose Jaw.  

 • Leadership formation opportunity: The Catholic 
Women’s Leadership Foundation, CWLF is accepting 
applications for the 2025-2026 Catholic Women’s Leader-
ship program. This eleven-month online program is open 
to all Catholic women who have leadership gifts and are  

 Deadline to apply is Dec 15, 2024. More             
information may be found  at cwlfcanada.ca/ and the        
application is available at form.jotform. 
com/241684734994270  

 • The Regina Diocesan CWL has a newsletter. Our 
first edition was published in October 2024. The Catholic 
Women’s League of Canada calls its members to grow in 
faith and to witness to the love of God through ministry 
and service. Wonderful things are happening in CWL 
councils across the diocese. Join us in Faith, Service and 
Social Justice. For more information please contact Linda 
at regina.diocesan.cwl@gmail.com 

Camp Monahan’s Annual Christmas Dinner  

 Enjoy an evening out with great food, music and 
friends at Camp Monahan’s Annual Christmas Dinner, 
sponsored by Holy Child Knights of Columbus on Decem-
ber 7th. For more information and tickets are available 
online campmonahan. ca or by contacting our office (306)
522-1047 or email campmonahan@sasktel.net.  

Pope Francis’ Monthly Intentions - November For 
Parents Who Have Lost a Child. “Let us pray that all par-
ents mourning the death of a child find support in the 
community and receive heart’s peace from the consoling 
Spirit.”  

cwlfcanada.ca/
form.jotform.%20com/241684734994270
form.jotform.%20com/241684734994270
mailto:regina.diocesan.cwl@gmail.com
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Men's Spiritual Exercises 2024 - 2025! 

 What is that you ask?  

 Men's Spiritual Exercises (SPEX 2024-25) is a 40-
hour, silent, Ignatian retreat, held at St. Peter’s Abbey in 
Muenster, SK on November 29 - December 1, 2024, and 
hosted by the Regina Regnum Christi Men's group. The 
retreat leader will be Father Kenneth Leblanc, LC. 

 Retreat fees of $300 paid prior to Sunday, Nov. 
24, 2024 will secure your spot. 

 Register Here: https://docs.google.com/forms/
d/1KYclXOetjh8XpJqr8wQ6iZkj67xEq0yLnDfllwRD9Eg/
edit 

 On-site registration (at St. Peter's Abbey) will 
begin at 5:00pm on Friday, Nov 29, 2024. Supper will be 
served at 6:00pm and Spiritual Exercises will begin at 
7:00pm. The retreat will conclude at approximately 
1:00pm on Sunday, Dec. 1, 2024.  

“The Chosen” at Little Flower Parish  

 Little Flower Parish invites you to join them in 
watching the The Chosen Series which is based on 
the true stories of the gospel of Jesus Christ. Season 
One Tuesday nights at 6:30 pm, November 5, 12,19 
and 26.  Little Flower Parish 430 College Ave.  

 For further information please contact Cindy 
Walker at 306 510-1610 or Norine Schmalz                         
306 737-2140. 
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World Youth Day 2024 

 Do you know that WYD is celebrated EVERY year 
all around the world on the feast of Christ the King? The 
theme for this year’s WYD is “Those that hope in the 
Lord, will run and not grow weary.”  

 The Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry invites 
all young adults ages 18 and up to join us Sunday, Nov. 
24th for an afternoon of Laser Tag, a guest speaker, dis-
cussion and community prayer.  The cost is $20. Please 
register at www.bit.ly/archoyyam 

ADORATION 

For peace in the world 

Every Tuesday at  6 pm 
Followed by mass at 7 pm 

Holy Cross Parish 
315 Douglas Avenue East 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KYclXOetjh8XpJqr8wQ6iZkj67xEq0yLnDfllwRD9Eg/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KYclXOetjh8XpJqr8wQ6iZkj67xEq0yLnDfllwRD9Eg/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KYclXOetjh8XpJqr8wQ6iZkj67xEq0yLnDfllwRD9Eg/edit
http://www.bit.ly/archoyyam

